
Providing Vaccines for Insured, Underinsured and No Insurance
The following are dates and times for clinics at the 608 William Street location

June 26 – Noon to 6 p.m.            July 10 – 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.              July 24 – Noon to 6 p.m.

COUNTY OF ERIE 

MARK C. POLONCARZ 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

Gale R. Burstein, MD, MPH  COMMISSIONER OF HEALTH 

Dear Parents & Guardians:  

A friendly reminder from your local Erie County Department of Health Immunization Action Plan. 

As the 2023-2024 school year comes to an end and the summer months begin, please take this time to reach out to your child’s pediatrician. 

Schedule your child’s annual routine physical and discuss any needed vaccines for the upcoming school year. Be prepared to provide the 

necessary school health forms and notify your school nurse regarding any chronic conditions that require additional attention.   Children 

attending day care and Pre-K through 12th grade in New York State must receive all required doses of vaccines on the recommended schedule 

to attend or remain in school. If your child is specifically going into kindergarten, 6th, 7th, or 12th grade, they may require specific vaccines to 

attend their upcoming school year. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please act early to avoid any delays with scheduling or administration. Explore health care options and 

ensure annual registration renewal is complete. Your primary care provider, school nurse, and the IAP program are available to answer any 

questions you may have.  Have an enjoyable and safe summer. We look forward to a successful upcoming 2024-2025 school year.  

Sincerely, 

Erie County Department of Health Immunization Action Plan (IAP) 
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